
 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term: 

School Council: 

During the autumn term, the school council have met once every three 

weeks. In these meetings, we discussed different ideas in how to 

develop the school. So far, we have discussed and implemented: 

• litter picking duties 

• whole school monthly debates (where the whole school share 

their ideas and opinions on a topic e.g. should we have a class 

pet? Should we have every Friday as a non-uniform day?) 

School Ambassadors: 

The School Ambassadors have met a few times this term. The Year Five 

School Ambassadors have experienced showing prospective parents 

around the school. Unfortunately, the rest of the tours were cancelled 

due to Covid restrictions.  

Sports Captains: 

The Sports Captains have taken on more roles this year. The children 

are enjoying sharing who the P.E stars are with the classes and liaising 

with Mr Jones and taking leadership responsibilities in Physical 

Education. 

Head Boy and Head Girl: 

The Head Boy and Head Girl are enjoying their new role. They enjoyed 

announcing the classes for our Christmas carols, and taking part in 

litter picking around the school. Additionally, the two children have 

grown in confidence and now read out awards during our weekly 

Celebration Assembly. 

Trust school council: 



This term, we have attended a Trust school council meeting. We 

shared ideas and are looking forward to our next meeting.  

Spring Term: 

School Ambassadors: 

The School Ambassadors will continue to meet this term. The School 

Ambassadors will also be taking part in listening to children read in 

Year One and Year Two every week. 

Sports Captains: 

The Sports Captains will continue to support with lunchtime clubs. 

They will also be supporting children with using the Playpod at 

lunchtimes (on days when they are not supporting a lunchtime club). 

The sports captains will also continue to share the weekly P.E stars 

with classes. 

Head Boy and Head Girl: 

The Head Boy and Head Girl will continue to meet this term. They will 

also be supporting with early reading, in Early Years, where they will 

be listening to children read and also reading stories to them as well. 

The Head Boy and Head Girl will also be handing out the celebration 

certificates to each year group, on a weekly basis.  

Summer Term: 

School Council: 

During the summer term, the school council met with a lady from the 

VERTAS team. She asked the children their opinion on the current 

school dinner options, and how we could improve the options for the 

future. 

School Ambassadors: 

The School Ambassadors have enjoyed listening to the children read in 

Years One and Two this term.  

Sports Captains: 

The Sports Captains have all enjoyed supporting the younger years with 

the use of the Play Pod. They are also helping out with lunch time 

clubs too.  

Head Boy and Head Girl: 



The Head Boy and Head Girl have enjoyed listening to the children in 

Early Years read. They also enjoy handing out the award in celebration 

assembly.  

Trust School Council: 

This term, Our Trust School Councillor has helped set up our Trust 

fundraising event ‘DRESS TO EXPRESS’ day. He has also attended 

meetings with the whole of the Trust School Council, both virtual and 

in person.   

 

 

 

 


